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Please do not cut funding to Measure 110. So many have been helped and so many 

more will be. This is an epidemic and Oregon has bravely ventured into uncharted 

territory to challenge the previously failed systems. The whole country is watching. 

Many of us emergency room workers that care for the increasing number of patient's 

with addiction disorder are finally working with more hope than ever. Please consider 

these points in your decision.   


